BDW: Extension of time to hold Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 10 Apr 2020, Binhdinh Water Supply and Sewerage Joint Stock Company disclosed the Documentary No. 31/ DKKD of Business Registration Division of Binh Dinh Department of Planning and Investment on extending time to hold Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company as follows:

The Business Registration Division received the Documentary No. 90/ CTN - KTTC dated 10 Apr 2020 of Binhdinh Water Supply and Sewerage Joint Stock Company on extending time to hold Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company. Pursuant to existing regulations, the Business Registration Division announced as follows:

Approving the request for an extension of time to hold Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of Binhdinh Water Supply and Sewerage Joint Stock Company to no later than 30 Jun 2020. 

BDW needs to prepare the procedures to hold the General Meeting of Shareholders as prescribed by the law.
